
Dear Residents, 
  

Installation of CCTV Cameras in Communal Areas 
  
Please be informed that the Estates Office has arranged contractors to 
commence the preparation and installation works for the captioned project 
starting from this week.  The entire project is expected to be carried out the 
entire Summer Break, i.e. from late May 2024 to early August 2024. 
  
During the works, the affected communal areas will be cordoned off.  
Intermittent disturbances, such as noise, dirt and dust near the work areas 
are expected.  Residents are reminded to safeguard your personal 
belongings by locking the doors of your bedrooms and taking your valuables 
with you all the time.  Please also be advised to stay away from the work 
areas and follow the instructions on site. 
  
If you have any questions on the above, please email ughall@hkbu.edu.hk or 
call the UGH hotline at 3411 2600.   
  
Thank you for your attention. 
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